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NEWSLETTER – DECEMBER 
 

It is hard to believe that November is over, and December is already here!   

Our preschool classrooms have had so much fun this past month learning about the 

Mayflower, Pilgrims, Native Americans, the First Thanksgiving, families, and 

turkeys. 

December promises to be very busy as well. The hall will be filled with holiday 

wonder.  We can feel the excitement in the air!  

Parent Teacher Conferences will be taking place the first week in December. This 

is a great opportunity to meet with your child’s teacher to learn about his/her 

individual progress.   

We will be having our annual visit for the St. Nicholas on Tuesday, December 3rd. 

The children will learn the traditional story of Bishop Nicholas, and how he became 

St. Nicholas! Don’t forget to send in one shoe for the event! 

I will be holding my PTA meeting on Wednesday, December 4th at 9 a.m. I will also 

hold a meeting at 6 p.m. for all who cannot attend the daytime meeting.  

The long-awaited Christmas boutique is set to begin on Monday, December 9th! 

Make sure to stop by and check it out!   

The children have been busy singing their little hearts out for the ever so exciting 

Christmas shows! The Three-year-olds will be preforming on Wednesday, 
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December 18th at 9:30 a.m. The Four-year-old will be performing on Thursday, 

December 19th at 9:30 a.m. If you have the ability to take your hard-working 

kiddos out to celebrate these incredible performances after, we strongly 

encourage it!  

Re-registration is officially open for our siblings, returning students, and alumni. 

Don’t miss out on your opportunity to register before we open enrollment up to the 

public after Christmas.  

 

Important dates: 

• Tuesday, December 3rd ~ Parent Teacher Conference~ 11:30 Dismissal  

o Conference time babysitting will be provided for your conference 

time, only. 

• Wednesday, December 4th ~ PTA meeting 9 a.m. and 6 p.m. (for those who 

cannot attend the daytime meeting) 

• Thursday, December 5th ~ Parent Teacher Conference~ 11:30 Dismissal  

o Conference time babysitting will be provided for your conference 

time, only. 

• Christmas boutique ~ December 9th-13th while supplies last 

• Wednesday, December 18th ~Three-year-old Christmas Show ~ 9:30 a.m.  

• Thursday, December 19th ~ Four-Year-old Christmas Pageant 9:30 a.m.  

• Friday, December 20th ~ No P.M. classes Christmas recess begins  

 

 

~Robin Hughes, Director~  
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